
Habitat for Humanity meeting
in South Tahoe
Habitat  for  Humanity  has  a  nationwide  program  that  is
organizing in South Lake Tahoe. “A Brush With Kindness” serves
low-income homeowners who struggle to maintain the exterior of
their homes.

The program provides exterior painting, minor repairs, and
some landscape improvement. Volunteers are needed and invited
to an information and sign up meeting May 19 at 6:30pm at Hope
Lutheran Church, 930 Julie Lane, South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, e-mail sltahoehabitat@gmail.com or call
(530) 541.4654 or click on Habitat.
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